
Conflict of Interest Policy 

Directors, the Executive Director, and other key management staff who participate in 
decision making for the Transit District have a duty to be free from the influence of 
personal considerations when conducting Transit District business. Such individuals' 
positions must never be used directly or indirectly for private gain or personal interest, or 
to cause the Transit District to violate applicable Federal or State laws and regulations. 
Such individuals shall, in all instances, avoid any action or participation that represents, or 
could be reasonably construed as representing, a conflict of interest. 

For the purpose of this policy, "decision-making" shall include, but is not necessarily limited 
to, purchases and procurements, awarding of contracts, selection of contractors and 
agents, and other transactions that financially benefit an entity outside the Transit District. 

Directors, the Executive Director, and other key management staff who participate in 
decision making for the Transit District shall annually complete a Conflict-of-Interest 
Statement (see below) disclosing all potential conflicts involving sources of income or 
business connections (both for themselves personally and immediate family members) 
outside the Transit District. The Statement shall also formally commit signatories to disclose 
to the Board of Directors any potential conflicts of interest that may arise in the course of 
their service to the Transit District and to abstain from participating in any decision-making 
that would represent, or could reasonably be construed as representing, a conflict of 
interest. 

Signatories must promptly inform the Board in writing of any material change in the 
information provided in their Conflict-of-Interest Statement. 

The Secretary will ensure that Conflict of Interest Statements have been completed by all 
required individuals and will ensure that the statements are maintained in a secure 
location. 


